HESWALL PRIMARY SCHOOL
31 October 2017

Dear Parents

Just a reminder that famous children’s author, Jeremy Strong, will be visiting our school tomorrow and it’s an opportunity for dressing up!  Jeremy is famous for his humorous children’s books and will be spending time with every year group during the day.

We are hoping children will be really imaginative with their costumes – you could be a ‘hundred mile an hour dog’, a ‘seasick pirate’, a ‘krazy kow’, a ‘christmas pudding’ or a ‘Roman’  - all good ideas from Jeremy’s books.

A reminder that Jeremy will be signing any books that have been pre-ordered.  The book signing will take place at 2.15pm.

We look forward to seeing you all in costume tomorrow.

Yours sincerely

N Bolton

Deputy Headteacher

